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Capito, Bonnie P CIV NAVFAC Lant

From: Nielsen, Janice L CIV NAVFAC MidLant

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2007 2:28 PM

To: Capito, Bonnie P CIV NAVFAC Lant

Subject: FW: Draft Rl OU14 Site 90 Comments from EPA
Attachments: Draft Rl comments - EPA 2-2007.doc

Draft RI comments
- EPA 2-2007...
Bonnie: I do not have the signed copy of the attached letter, but maybe

Rodger has already sent it over. If you do not have it please let me know and I will
follow up with a copy of the original. Thanks, Jan

Jan Nielsen

NAVFAC Mid-Atlantic

Remedial Project Manager, Cherry Point
Marine Corps North Carolina IPT

(757) 322-8339

————— Original Message-----

From: William.Friedmann@CH2M.com [mailto:William.Friedmann@CH2M.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2007 16:29

To: ed.corack@ch2m.com

Cc: kathryn.tippin@ch2m.com

Subject: Draft RI QU14 Site 90 Comments from EPA

Ed,

I wanted to pass along the EPA comments for the OUl4 RI. I have not looked at them yet,
but will tomorrow.

Bill

----- Original Message-----

From: Townsend.Gena@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Townsend.Gena@epamail.epa.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2007 4:13 PM

To: GeorgeLlO0@aol.com; townsend.genalepa.gov; jeffrey.christopher@usmc.mil;
rodger.jackson@navy.mil; george.lane@ncmail.net; Friedmann, William/VBO; Tippin,
Katie/VBO; melvin.acree@navy.mil

Subject: Draft RI OUl4 Site 90 Comments

Hi all,

Attached are EPA's comments on the Draft RI for OUl4 Site 90. We need to re look at the
data with the plume maps, UST data, (including any information from the remedial systems
along with future plans), and soil

data. After a quick discussion with EPA's in house hydro person, it

appears that there is not a lot of degradation (MNA) occurring. She thinks, by looking at
the data, there may be some unidentified sources in this area that are still feeding the
plumes. Another thought is, it could be that the MNA process is stalling by competing
technologies that are being used by the UST program. I have no answers at this time, but,
I do now we are not ready to move to a FS. We should put this on a meeting agenda when we
all are prepared to technically brainstorm. I will bring EPA's hydro with me when we are
prepared to discuss this with

all pieces of the data. If we will not be ready for the next meeting I
am willing to wait. It is better to take our time and make the best possible decision
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rather than push thru the process and realize at a later date that we chose the wrong
technology.

(See attached file: Draft RI comments - EPA 2-2007.doc)

Gena D. Townsend

US EPA

61 Forsyth Street, SW
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
Tel. No: (404) 562-8538
Townsend.Genalepa.gov



